
Urgent appeal by Queen Elizabeth
Hospital

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

     Due to special circumstances in the vicinity of the hospital, Queen
Elizabeth Hospital today (November 18) appealed urgently for all patients in
the hospital to stay in safe locations indoors. Patients of the Specialist
Out-patient Clinics are advised against going to the hospital today and
should call the clinics later to reschedule the appointments.
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